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Treatment needs 
for our community 

Aurora Psychiatric Hospital 
continues to be a strong 
partner that works well with 
stakeholders in our community. 
As the mental health system 
in Milwaukee County has 
undergone a lengthy redesign 
process, we have increased our 
capacity to accept transfers 
from the county’s  emergency 
department. We also have 
strengthened linkages with other 
area emergency departments in 
an effort to expedite the kind of 
behavioral health treatment our 
patients deserve. We continue 
to focus on further developing 
our full continuum of care to 
match the evolving needs of 
our community. For example, 
with the growing problem 
of opiate dependence in our 
community, Aurora Psychiatric 
Hospital developed an Opiate 
Recovery Program that provides 
a cost effective, evidence-based 
treatment approach to addiction. 
Together with our community 
partners, our hospital continues 
to evolve to meet the needs of 
our community.
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Inspiring the next generation of  
behavioral health professionals
The future of our community relies on our ability to reach out to area 
schools and community partners, and our ability to inspire an interest for 
careers in behavioral health services. In 2012, we collaborated with area 
colleges – including Bryant and Stratton College, Cardinal Stritch University, 
Concordia University, Helen Bader School at the University of Wisconsin 
– Milwaukee, Marquette University, Mount Mary College, and Walden 
University – to provide internships, preceptors and clinical rotations for a 
wide range of career opportunities in behavioral health. We also partnered 
with the Medical College of Wisconsin to host a fellowship rotation in 
addiction psychiatry. Our caregivers reported a total of 22,406 health 
professional education hours.

Community support groups
An important component in our effort to promote behavioral health 
wellness in our community involves hosting community support groups. 
These groups are  free of charge to participants and can play an integral 
role in promoting recovery and relapse prevention through education and 
peer support. While some groups involve hospital staff and are specifically 
designed for former patients, others are coordinated by community 
members and are open to the public. The many groups that meet on our 
campus address a wide variety of mental health and substance abuse issues. 

Kradwell School

Aurora Psychiatric Hospital also hosts Kradwell 
School, one of Southeastern Wisconsin’s only 
specialty schools for children and adolescents who 
have behavioral health issues.  Kradwell provides a 
unique learning environment that promotes success 
while utilizing a 5:1 student teacher ratio. In 2012, 10 
families were awarded nearly $10,000 in schol-
arship funds for the program. 




